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THE BOYS' BRIGADE

CENTENARY CELEBRATIONS iq8^

THE FOLLOWING MESSAGE FROM NEW ZEALAND

WAS TRANSMITTED BY SATELLITE AND

TELEPHONE AND READ AT IBROX STADIUM ON

SATURDAY 27th. AUGUST I983

oOo

To the Boys of 2053 '•

" We have just listened to the message addressed by
the members of The Boys' Brigade in 1933 to their
successors in the Centenary Year "

" Today we, the present members, acknov/ledge the
past and in turn relay the 1933 message through our
successors who, in 20335 will celebrate 150 years
of the continuing advancement of Christ's Kingdom
among Boys "

"We have a vn.sh for you and it is a wish that has
been signed by more than 2000 young men of the
Brigade representing many countries throughout the
world meeting at Campus, University of Durham,
England, and at the International Camp, Palace of
Scone, Scotland "

" It is this. Enjoy the fellowship and fun; live
life to the fullest but always with your Christian
ideals to the forefront. Be Sure and Stedfast in
your commitment to our great Movement, following
the guiding principles laid down by the founder,
Sir William A. Smith, that you may, in your time,
pass on the flags to your successors in 2083 "

" Goodbye for now and greetings from all in Nev/ Zealand,"

Sgt, Martin Burrows,

Wellington,

New Zealand,


